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CITY OF NEWPORT 
SEEKING INPUT ON THE 

SOUTH BEACH/US 101 REFINEMENT PLAN 
 
 
 The City of Newport needs your input! The Newport Urban Renewal Agency is seeking 

your input on the types of investments it should make over the next four - five years in and 

around South Beach. 

 The Agency seeks to invest in projects that enhance the tax base, promote livability, 

and improve user experiences for residents, visitors, and employees while also helping to 

remove development barriers on remaining underutilized parcels in the area. 

 This survey is the first step in the South Beach/US 101 Refinement Plan process that 

will ultimately recommend how the Urban Renewal Agency should invest its remaining 

resources. The city and its consulting team will use feedback from this survey, other 

stakeholder input, and technical analysis to develop a list of prioritized projects for the 

Urban Renewal Agency’s consideration. 

 This planning effort is to be completed by November 2021.Learn more about the 

project and take the survey at https://NewportOregon.gov/SBOpenHouse. 
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